
 

Discover Safari Campers… 
 

 Our weekend will be here before you know it. I am so excited about our time together and 
can’t wait to share this outdoor experience with you.  Several of you have been to camp with me 
before, while there are a few newcomers. Let me introduce myself. My name is Lisa Taylor and I am a 
4th grade ELA teacher at North Adams Elementary. My husband and I have been deans of various 
safari camps for over 20 years. We love to spend time at camp as well as being outdoors. I have three 
“children” (ages 22,20, and 18), two of which are working at Butler Springs this summer. 

Below you will find a few tips that we have learned over the years. This will help to make 
things easier for you. During our time together we will get to do many adventures (zip line, low 
ropes, bazooka ball, climbing wall, archery, air rifles, swimming, and other fun things) as well as 
spend time in God’s Word. Our focus will be on learning to be an example to others. I am asking you 
to go ahead and begin memorizing 1 Timothy 4:12. This will be our key verse for the weekend. 

I hope you are ready for a fun and amazing weekend. I am looking forward to seeing each 
of you on June 13th.  

        Lisa 

Helpful Tips: 

1. Pack each outfit in a separate Ziploc bag. 
2. Bring extra towels and clothes that can get dirty. 
3. Make sure you bring tennis shoes. You will need these for several of the camp activities. 
4. We will be outdoors with no electricity. (Leave electronic devices at home.) 
5. Bring a flashlight, sunscreen, and bug spray. You can also bring a battery-powered fan (it 

gets warm in the huts). 
6. We will be walking up and down the hills between the huts and base camp. A backpack 

would be helpful to carry things back and forth. 
7. Bring your BIBLE!!!! ( If you need one, please let me know and I will have one ready for you.) 
8. A water bottle is a necessity. We will be outside most of the time we are at camp.  

 

 

 


